
 
 
Public Notice 
December 17, 2024 
 
Planned BC Hydro power outages will cause short-term closures of 
Town facilities 
 
BC Hydro has issued a notice of planned power outages that impacts Town building facilities. 
Facilities will be closed to the public during the time periods below and re-open once power is 
restored: 
 

• Town Hall - Friday December 20, estimated 11:30am to 1:30pm.   
• Driver Services – Friday December 20, estimated 1:00pm to 2:30pm. 
• Community Safety Building – Thursday December 19 estimated 8:30am to 10:00am. 
• Sidney North Saanich RCMP Detachment - Friday December 20, estimated 11:30am to 

1:30pm.  
 
Other outages in the community will impact traffic lights, including: 
 

• Beacon and Resthaven traffic signals - Friday December 20, estimated 2:30pm to 
4:30pm. 

• Beacon and Seventh traffic signals - Friday December 20, estimated 2:30pm to 4:30pm. 
 
To learn more, contact BC Hydro at: bchydro.com/toolbar/contact.html 
 


